
 
 
 
 

DATE: 

TO: 

RE: 

January 26, 2021 
 

Depot Network 
 

Attempted Theft of Donation Bags from Alder Flats Bottle Depot 
 

 

 

Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 

The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed of an attempted theft of 
donation bags that occurred at the Alder Flats Bottle Depot. The incident took place in the 
morning of Tuesday, January 26, 2021. The perpetrators were two men with a blue Chevy 
Avalanche truck, license plate YFG  216.  One of the men was described as being tall and skinny. 
Upon confrontation, he became verbally abusive and upset. 

 
Please be advised that the theft of the donation bags was unsuccessful, and nothing was 
stolen from the depot's donation bin. 

 
If a theft should occur, please ensure that after notifying local authorities, you also contact the 
BCMB to advise us of the incident. This allows the BCMB to notify the Depot Network of the theft 
and to remind Depots to follow CVR processes if it is suspected that the stolen material has arrived 
at their Depot. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca 
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